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August 7, 2025

Kevin M. Lahner

City Manager

City of Janesville

P.O. Box 5005

Janesville, W1 53547-5005

Subject: Project ID 5350-02-72/74, US 51, Completion Date

Mr. Lahner,

The completion date for the US 51 “Five Points” intersection has been updated to October 17,
2025, aligning with the completion of W. Court Street (from N. Waveland Road to N.
Washington Street). The project schedule has been updated to reflect the evolving site
conditions affecting utility construction adjacent to the Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR)

tracks. WisDOT and the project team are coordinating with UPRR before proceeding with the
final stage of construction. WisDOT is working closely with the City of Janesville, as we know
the public is eagerly awaiting the completion of this project and the reopening of the
intersection to traffic.

For more information about the project, visit the project website,
https://projects.511wi.gov/us51-intersection-janesville/ or contact project manager,
Adam Kopp at (608) 576-8551 with any guestions.

Thank you,

Jim Simpson, P.E., P.L.S. | Supervisor
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